
High  Representative  Schmidt
meets  with  Tuzla  Airport
Director Halid Ahmetbegović

High Representative Schmidt met with Tuzla Airport Director
Halid Ahmetbegović and his associates. Development of this
airport  is  important  for  ever-closer  connections  between
Northeastern part of BiH and the whole of Europe: “BiH is part
of Europe, and that is where its future lies.”
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